
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT 

(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 

Date: April 6, 2016       File: BIS 16 - 153 
 

File: TMP-2016-00147 

 

Proposed Legislation:  
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, 
FLORIDA, AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CITY OFFICIALS TO RENEW THE 
AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD AND LEWIS, LONGMAN & 
WALKER, P.A. FOR LEGAL SERVICES AND TO EXPEND FUNDS FOR FISCAL 
YEAR 2016 IN AN AMOUNT NOT TO EXCEED $75,000.    
 

Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing;   (CDAB review required) 
 

Explanation:  

 
On December 19, 2012 the City Commission approved R2012-388 which authorized an 
agreement with Lewis, Longman & Walker, P.A. and the City of Hollywood for legal 
services to the Board of Trustees of the Employees’ Retirement Fund.  The agreement 
was for three years with the option to renew for two additional one-year periods.  This 
resolution would renew the agreement with Lewis, Longman & Walker for the first of the 
two one year renewals. 
 
 The City’s Code of Ordinances §38.40(C)(2) exempts from the competitive bid and 
competitive proposal requirements of the Purchasing Ordinance contracts for 
professional services. 
 
The City currently pays Lewis, Longman & Walker for general legal services provided to 
the Board of Trustees of the Employees Retirement Fund from account 
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#61.1200.11032.518.03122.  Legal services provided to the City on various other 
pension matters is available in account #01.0104.00000.514.003122  which is part of 
the adopted and approved FY 2016 Operating Budget.  
 
 It is estimated that the cost for all legal services provided by Lewis, Longman & 
Walker, P.A. in FY 2016 will not exceed $75,000.   
 
 

PREPARED BY:  Madonna Dell Olio 
Senior Management/Budget Analyst 
 

APPROVED BY: Kee Eng 
Budget Manager 


